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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: February 20, 2024 
Re: UPDATE: Action Needed - Component Bag Recall 

Update 
Late yesterday afternoon, Carter BloodCare received reassuring clarification from the 
blood manufacturer about the voluntary recall of the blood collection kit. The recall does 
not affect in-date units.  Since there is no evidence of harm or report of adverse 
reactions, you do not need to quarantine or return these units to Carter BloodCare.  
 
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience and 
understanding.   

mailto:hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org

